
From: Cash Allred   
Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 7:36 PM 
To: Aaron Ardmore   
Subject: Support for the 990 West project 
 
Hey Aaron! 
 
I appreciate all the work you do, and wanted to send an email so that you had written confirmation of my 
family's support of the project Matt Taylor and Dave Cabanilla are proposing for 990 West Center. We live in the 
neighborhood and we love it.  
 
I also think it will be great for people of provo to see the before / after so that we can get 10-20 more of these 
buildings put in along Center, 300 south, 500 west, and Freedom after people see how good they are for provo. 
 
Cash 
 

 
 
From: Amy Fiene 
Sent: Tuesday, December 8, 2020 8:32 AM 
To: DS Public Hearings 
Subject: 990 West Center development proposal - Dec 10 public hearing 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
While I commend your efforts to develop Provo, I would ask that you focus your attention on providing 
affordable single family homes that do not have HOA's. There is quite a dearth of such places and families need 
these kinds of homes in our community. 
 
Thank you, 
Amy 
 


